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Meeting with Des Moines County Emergency Management Coordinator 
 
 

On September 11, 2018 I met with the Des Moines County Emergency Management 

Coordinator, Gina Hardin, to discuss the CCR Emergency Action Plan, and provide 

information on the CCR rule and view the CCR impoundments.  

This meeting started at 09:00 AM with discussions about the CCR rule and how it impacts 
BGS.  

 
Burlington was experiencing major flooding at the time of the visit. The flood level was 

cresting at 18.6 ft.  I explained how flooding events where water went over levees were 
required to be inspected by a PE.  We walked to the discharge point between the upper and 
lower ponds and saw how the flood waters were affecting the ponds. 

 
We walked to the economizer ash pond and discussed the EPA inspection at BGS and how 

the economizer ash pond was re-engineered and re-configured to meet the impoundment 
requirements. I discussed the economizer ash pond retention as only holding 1 year of ash. 

 
We discussed the every 7 day inspection requirement and the Annual Inspection 

requirement by a certified PE. 
 

We briefly discussed the water sampling requirements of the CCR plan. 
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